
  
 
 
  

PUBLIC NOTICE:   INC. VILLAGE OF LAUREL HOLLOW – PLANNING BOARD 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by and before the Planning 
Board of the Inc. Village of Laurel Hollow, Nassau County, New York, on Tues. July 13, 
2021, at 7:00 P.M. to consider the following: 

  
 P5-2021 / T26-2021 ~ Public hearing on the application of Matthew Sekac, 95 

Cherry Lane, Laurel Hollow, for approval to remove 31 trees which are considered 
in poor condition and to clear the area for more usable yard space, The applicant 
has also applied to the Building Department for a permit to build a new single-
family home. This parcel of land is known as Section 25, Block 42, Lot 13 on the 
Nassau County Land and Tax Map. 
 

 
Said public hearing shall either be held at the Village Hall, 1492 Laurel Hollow Road, Laurel 
Hollow, New York or via Zoom Videoconference where a link will be posted on the Village 
website for public access. Please check our website prior to the meeting for details. 
 
 
All relevant documents submitted in connection with this application are on file at the Village 
Clerk's Office in the Village Hall. If you wish to inspect the documents, please email the Clerk 
at clerktreasurer@laurelhollow.org in advance of the meeting to make arrangements.  

 
All persons interested will be given an opportunity to be heard at said time and place. 
 
CHRIS HADJANDREAS, CHAIRMAN 
LAUREL HOLLOW PLANNING BOARD 
 
Dated: Tues. June 15, 2021 
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